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Dear Ms. Gewaily: 
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June 9, 2015 

DANIEL BENNETT 
Secretary 

The Executive Office of Public Safety and Security (EOPSS) received your public records request on 
June 3, 2015, seeking records regarding, generally, FirstNet and the Commonwealth's Public Safety 
Broadband Office. Please be advised that we are currently working on a response to your request and will 
send you a complete response as soon as we are able. 

Please be further advised that EOPSS may send you a good faith estimate for the cost of producing any 
responsive records and that any response will be subject to the exemptions described by G.L. c. 4, § 7. 
Thank you for your inquiry. 

Sincerely, 

~4~ 
Shaunon C. Hickey 
Assistant General Counsel 


